BROOKLYN GOLLEGE The Gity University of New York BROOKLYN, N.Y. 11210

JOHN W. KNELLER

September 9, 1976

Dr. Norman Lamm President Yeshiva University 500 West 185 Street New York, N.Y. 10033

Dear Dr. Lamm:

I have received the formal announcement of your election as President to Yeshiva University.

I am proud that Brooklyn College has had some part in the development of your career, and I wish you every success in your new position.

I hope that it will be possible for us to have lunch together sometime this Fall.

John W. Kneller

JWK:rb